
MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  July 26, 2022 
 
To:  Rambler 
 
From:  Tamara Smith, Budget Officer 
  City of Coppell 
 
Subject: Notice of Vote on Maximum Rate 
 
 
Please publish the following Notice of Public Hearing on July 30, 2022: 
 

NOTICE OF VOTE TO CONSIDER MAXIMUM RATE 
 
 
A vote to consider a maximum ad valorem rate will be held by the City Council of the City of 
Coppell, Texas.  The vote will be held during the regularly scheduled City Council meeting on 
August 9, 2022, at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 255 Parkway Boulevard, 
Coppell, Texas 75019.  This vote is NOT to adopt a property tax rate; that vote is currently 
scheduled for August 23, 2022. The vote to consider a maximum ad valorem rate is a statutory 
requirement, per Texas Tax Code §26.06, and may not be the vote considered for adoption. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


